June 23, 2023

Dear Students and Families,

Welcome to the Mr. Duesler’s Classroom. Our class will be
working on academics, grooming, cooking, and character building.

We are requesting the following supplies needed for next year :

o Toothpaste

o Toothbrush

e Comb or brush
o Deodorant

o Water bottle
o Ear buds

| look forward to seeing you in September .

Smiles,
Mr. Duesler



